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Dear members, community members and other 
interested people,

Our names are Jack James and Paula Smith. We 
are currently special administrators of Wellington 
Aboriginal Corporation Health Service. 

We invite members, community members and 
interested parties to meet with us to hear about 
progress of the special administration and to ask 
any questions you may have.

To respect the privacy of those attending, the 
media will be absent from these meetings.

NOTICE OF 
INFORMATION 
MEETINGS

ICN 792—under special administration

including...

SCHEDULE

DATE SITE VENUE TIME
Monday 

6 December

Wellington Wellington RSL Club 

75 Arthur St 

Wellington NSW 2820

10 am

Tuesday 

7 December

Moree SHAE Academy 

114 Anne Street 

Moree NSW 2400

12 pm

Wednesday 

8 December

Katoomba GWAHS clinic 

23–27 Cascade Street 

Katoomba NSW 2780

11 am

Wednesday 

8 December

Penrith Sydney Region Aboriginal Corp 

51–57 Henry Street Penrith 

NSW 2751

4 pm

Thursday 

9 December

Mount 

Druitt

Rooty Hill RSL 

33 Railway Street 

Rooty Hill NSW 2766

11 am

AGENDA

1 Role of the special administrators

2 Aim of the special administration

3 Progress to date

4 Money story

5 Role of the advisory group

6 Next steps in the special administration

7 Questions

PLEASE NOTE

Current Covid-19 rules in New South Wales require people 
attending the information meetings to:
•	 be fully vaccinated
•	 wear a mask, and
•	 check in with the NSW Service app.

MORE INFORMATION
The Registrar has a fact sheet, Special 

administrations: what members and directors 

need to know—See oric.gov.au/special-admins 

or free call 1800 622 431.

jjames@rodgersreidy.com.au | psmith@rodgersreidy.com.au

Rodgers Reidy (08) 9328 6262 

SPECIAL ADMINISTRATORS

Jack James Paula Smith

The health of community members, employees and 
stakeholders is of paramount importance. Covid 
restrictions have eased and we are monitoring case 
numbers at each meeting location. We will take 
precautions to maintain the safety of attendees. We will 
update community members and stakeholders of any 
change in circumstances that may affect the meetings.


